
District Tax Extended in City of Stockton   
Effective April 1, 2024

The City of Stockton 0.75 percent transactions and use (district) tax rate expiring March 31, 2024, was extended to 
March 31, 2034. There is no change to the tax rate and the existing code will remain the same. 

Active district tax rates will be available to view and download prior to April 1, 2024, on our webpage, California City & 
County Sales & Use Tax Rates at www.cdtfa.ca.gov/taxes-and-fees/sales-use-tax-rates.htm. To find a specific tax rate 
for your area or business location on our website, see our Find a Sales and Use Tax Rate page at maps.cdtfa.ca.gov/, 
enter in the address, and select Search. 

If you have questions about this notice, please call our Customer Service Center at 1-800-400-7115 (CRS:711). 
Customer service representatives are available to assist you Monday through Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
(Pacific time), except state holidays.

CURRENT DISTRICT TAX EXTENDED

County/City Code Tax Rate Expiration Date

City of Stockton (located in San Joaquin County)1 538 9.000% 3/31/2034

1  The City of Stockton 0.75 percent district tax rate set to expire March 31, 2024, was extended to March 31, 2034. The ordinance imposing the tax, which was passed 
by voters in the November 2013 election, provided for an extension of the tax if certain conditions were met. There is no change to the tax rate and the existing code 
will remain the same.
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